
Important Safety Notice 
 

Product Recall 
 

Table Lamp with 3 tiered lights 

 
 

 

TK Maxx & HomeSense are recalling the above light as a 
precaution over concerns that it provides insufficient insulation 
protection causing a risk of electrocution 
 

The lights were on sale at TK Maxx & HomeSense stores from April 
2016.  
 

If you purchased this lamp, please stop using immediately, and return 
to any TK Maxx or HomeSense store for a full refund. 
 

For further enquiries please call Customer Service on 01923 473561 or 
email customerservice@tjxeurope.com  
 

 

Ref: SP170191    
Display Until: 16 October 2016 


